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The Year 3 class at Excalibur Primary School participated in an 

engaging cricket session on Monday, aimed at introducing them to 

the sport's fundamentals and promoting teamwork. They learned 

new skills and played a few mini games that the children loved. 

Even though it was scorching hot, the class of children still did 

brilliantly!  
 

 

Year 3 pupil, Scarlet said, “It was amazing. And I hope we do it 

next year because I loved it.” 

 

Year 3 pupil, Charlie: “I really enjoyed it and I want to start 

doing cricket. 

 

Year 3 teacher, Miss Forrester: “The children did absolutely 

amazing and at they end they were all so proud of themselves!” 

 

The class are enjoying sports week the more it goes on! 



 

 

 


